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Superintendent’s Report 

Dr. Will Hoffman, Superintendent                                                                                                                                    January 27, 2023 

IN THIS ISSUE: 
• Board of Education Meets 
• Leadership Team Meeting 
• NCDPI Directors Visit MCS 
• Madison Wrestlers Compete 
• Positive Student Behavior 

Board of Education Meets: Monday, January 23rd  the Madison County Board of 
Education met in a  regular session at Central Support Services.  The Board 
approved the adoption of a Property Exchange Resolution and personnel 
recommendations.  The Board also reviewed the MHS stadium renovation project 
field reports, the keyless entry bids, Pre-K program updates, the Federal Program 
Audit Report, and the monthly finance report.   A work session meeting has been 
set for February 7th and the regular scheduled meeting will be February 27th at 
6:00 pm at Central Support Services.    
 
Leadership Team Meeting:  Administrators from across the district met 
Wednesday for review and discussion of important items including; school safety, 
keyless entry updates, employee W2 statements and the Calendar Committee 
update.     
 
NCDPI Directors Visit MCS:  Dr. Jeremy Gibbs, Western Regional Director,  Ms. 

Julie Pittman, Educator Engagement Special 
Advisor to NC Superintendent Truitt, and 
other members from NC DPI visited our 
schools Wednesday afternoon along with a 
member from the EducationNC (EdNC) 
magazine.  EdNC will feature Madison County 
Schools in their news article. We are excited 

for our students and staff to share how Madison County Schools continue Making 
It Happen in learning!   
 
Madison Wrestlers Compete:  Madison High and Madison Early College 

students competed in the Western 
Highlands Conference Tournament.  
Congratulations to Charlie Greer, MECHS 
and Kimberly Talton, MHS! Charlie came 
in first place for the 220-weight class, 
which qualifies him for state. Kimberly is 
the regional champion and qualified for 
state.  Congratulations to all the Madison 
wrestlers and best of luck with the state 

competition! 
 
Positive Student Behavior:   Students at Brush Creek Elementary School are  
recognized for their positive behavior.  Teachers 
nominate students to receive a “Bright Bear” student 
certificate if they are caught showing positive behavior.  
“Bright Bear” students go above and beyond their Bear 
Essential Skills by showing respect, responsibility, and 
the best character!  Students are Making It Happen 
with positive behavior! 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
2/27/23      Regular Scheduled Meeting 
                     Central Support Services 
                     Closed                  5:00 PM 
                     Work                    5:30 PM 
                     Open                    6:00 PM  

Attachments:  
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Mission   
 

 
 
 

The students of Madison County 
Schools will have meaningful 

experiences and valuable 
academic preparation to 
ensure a brighter future. 

In compliance with federal law, NC Public Schools administers all state-operated educational programs, employment activities and admissions without discrimination because 
of race, religion, national or ethnic origin, color, age, military service, disability, or gender, except where exemption is appropriate and allowed by law 

 

“Making It Happen” 


